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FORT ROSS INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER
MAY - JUNE, 1994

BOARD NOTES

April was a full month for your directors. We had a special meeting on April 9th, facilitated by Naomi Fuchs-
Willson. The skills we there learned should better help your Board to work as an effective team and to clarify our
mission and priorities.

The regular business meeting was held on the following Sunday. Proposals and discussions included purchase of
an additional card display rack for the bookstore, costumes policy, membership fees, modification of the signs in
the Fort, location of a native plants garden, and terms under which FRIA items may be released for use by other
organizations, in this instance, the Anchorage Museum The Curatorial Committee is enjoying increased vigor
with the valued assistance of Lee Kosso; interest has been expressed in organizing the McKenzie papers into a
cohesive collection.

It was noted at a recent meeting (held in Sonoma) of cooperative association representatives, that organizations
such as FRIA require a Board appointed treasurer; we welcome David Willson to that office.

The Ranch Committee has been recently silent, but planning. (See announcement). Summer promises to bring
renewed and increased activity at the Call House, and hopefully many are now giving thought to the upcoming
Living History Day. (submitted by David S. Kenly, Recording Secretary)

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THANK YOU to all the many FRIA members who promptly renewed their memberships with the March - April
edition of the Newsletter. Your support is very important! Members with a March, 1994 expiration date on their
Newsletter label who have not yet renewed, should do so promptly. This will be the last issue you receive if we do
not hear from you.

MEMBERSHIP DUES HAVE BEEN INCREASED * At the April meeting the Board increased membership
dues to: $5.00 students and seniors, $7.50 regular membership, and $10.00 family membership (see membership
application on the back page).

CALL RANCH HOUSE RESTORATION * The Call Ranch House Restoration Committee has been silent, but
not idle. Many preliminary steps have been progressing, and finally we expect all i's to be dotted and t's to be
crossed by May 2. Hurrah! The physical work will begin as soon as the dry weather can be depended upon. We
will be needing willing hands and backs to quickly prepare the earth for the new permanent stabilizing foundation.
All who would like to join us in this effort, which we hope will be fun, please contact Jeannette at 847-3250, John
Sperry at 847-3457, or David Kenly at 847-3618. The Call Ranch House sub committees would also appreciate
your support and involvement - call Jeannette. SOON THERE WELL BE A DRAWING FOR ANTIQUE
HANDMADE CALL FAMILY QUO,!, (submitted by Jeannette Rosson, Ranch Committee Chair)

ATTENTION LIVING HISTORY DAY PARTICIPANTS * This year we will ask $5.00 for each costume
borrowed to cover laundry, repair, and replacement costs. Costumes can be checked out only with the assistance of
FRIA staff or costume committee members. Many costumes can be purchased from the costume locker, if you
wish. If you want assistance making your own costume or wish to have one made, contact Sherry at 847-3437.
(submitted by Sherry Madrone, Costume Committee Chair)
























